
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 6th October 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been writing 

their Vlad stories, they have enjoyed set-

ting the scene and introducing their two 

main characters. If the children are doing 

writing at home, it is really important 

that they say their sentence out loud be-

fore they write it down to make sure it 

makes sense. In maths, we have been skip 

counting in 2s,5s and 10s. In science, we 

have been thinking about whether differ-

ent materials can be folded, twisted and 

stretched.  

Next week,  the children are going to be 

continuing to write their Vlad stories and 

including the main events of  The Great 

Fire of London. In maths, we are going to 

be learning the number bonds to 10 and 

then applying this to solve calculations 

with missing numbers. It is also going to 

be a very exciting day on Thursday when 

the firefighters visit us!  

Please remember to bring in small card-

board boxes to make houses on Wednes-

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Autumn 1  Homework 

Menu. 

Spelling test is on a Friday 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

Please can children bring in their book 

bag as that will make it easier for us to 

change their books.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Aaron 

2Franklin:  Hamdan 

2Newton: Zaheer 


